
Good morning, 
I am writing in concern for the community I live in. My family is a long town Columbia County 
resident. I am feared by the passing of SB 1530 and also HB 4167 as these bills both are about 
cap and trade. My husband and I both work in the logging industry and I don't want to do the 
job training your going to offer because I don't even know what those jobs are. WHAT ARE THE 
JOBS YOUR GOING TO OFFER GOING TO BE? I feel as if this is not short session business. I as a 
Oregon voter would like the right to Vote on this matter if I am going to have to pay for it. 
There is no research to assure us this is going to be good for our communities. We small towns 
will be paying the price for people whom live in apartments and condos. Please think about 
getting the facts straight before making OREGON deal with the consequences of this bill. 
Thank you for being in OPPOSITION OF THE CAP AND TRADED BILLS 
 
Jennifer L Rau 
822 1ST AVE 
VERNONIA, OR 97064 
 
 
 


